
BOROUGH OF WILDWOOD CREST 

GREEN TEAM 

 

Meeting Minutes-August 28, 2024 

Wildwood Crest Borough Hall- 6101 Pacific Ave 

 

 
Chairman McGinty called the Borough of Wildwood Crest Green Team to order at 2:15 pm.  

Chairman McGinty read the “Sunshine Act” and lead the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Chairman McGinty, Member Mears, Member Marino, Member Cusella, Member Filerino, 

Member Tranter, Member Devlin, Member Anzelone, Secretary Tait,  Business Administrator 

Mahon were in Attendance. A quorum was declared.  Marchisello, and Corradino were not 

present.  

The meeting minutes from July were approved. A motion was made by Member Filerino to 

approve the amendments made to the meeting minutes from May, Chairman McGinty 

seconded the motion.  

Under old business, Secretary Tait discussed Sustainable Jersey Action items. Members 

discussed National Night Out and what improvements can be made for next year’s event. There 

were many people that the team was able to reach out to and explain what the Green Team 

does and their purpose. Members Filerino, Tait, Marino, and Chairman McGinty volunteered 

for the event.  

Under new business, Secretary Tait discussed the upcoming Seafarers Event on September 21, 

2024. Members will volunteer to hand out information and giveaways at the event. Secretary 

Tait discussed the possibility of adding an additional soft plastics bin at the Crest Arts Pavilion. 

Members will be attending the National Shade Tree Convention in October for their 

educational credits needed for the Green Team.     

No members of the public spoke. 

The Team will meet on Wednesday September 25, 2024, at 2:15 p.m. at Borough Hall. 

Meeting adjourned on motion of  Chairman McGinty and second member Filerino with a 

unanimous voice vote at 3:00 p.m. 

 

 


